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Nathan Heath

To: Jeff Senior
Subject: RE: URGENT RE: Notice of Exhibition - Upper South Creek Advanced Water 

Recycling Centre Project (SSI-8609189) - CB Council

From: Jeff Senior <Jeff.Senior@cbcity.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 23 November 2021 12:04 PM 
To: Nathan Heath <Nathan.Heath@planning.nsw.gov.au>; Canterbury Bankstown Council 
<council@cbcity.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: URGENT RE: Notice of Exhibition - Upper South Creek Advanced Water Recycling Centre Project (SSI-
8609189) - CB Council 
 
  
Hi Nathan 
  
Apologises for the delay 
  
Council submission for Upper South Creek Advanced Water Recycling Centre Project (SSI-
8609189) 
  
Council acknowledges that only a very small portion of the project is within the Canterbury 
Bankstown City however the area impacted does have high environmental and amenity value to 
the community 
  
The project will impact Landsowne Reserve and the following shall be addressed 

 No impact on the “Biobank” in Lansdowne Reserve 
 Coordination with Council for the access and construction requirements (CTMP) of the 

project to mitigate low term effects on the area. 
 Coordination with Council for remediation and maintenance requirements for the works 

within the reserve 
 Coordination with Council for specific works within Lansdowne Reserve to improve access 

routes through the reserve and enable suitable restoration on cessation of the occupation 
  
Appreciate your acceptance of these comments noting that CBCity has engaged continuously with 
the Upper South Creek Advanced Water Recycling Centre Project team and these comments 
have already been discussed with the team at length 
  
We look forward to continuing our collaboration through the construction phase of the project 
  
cheers 
  
-- 

 

Jeff Senior - Senior Infrastructure Services Officer 
T 9789 9484    
E Jeff.Senior@cbcity.nsw.gov.au 
www.cbcity.nsw.gov.au 
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